
 
 
 

THE LEGACY OF NENAD'S 

PHILOSOPHICAL THOUGHT 

Dear colleagues and friends, 

 

It is our great honor to invite you to participate in the philosophical conference "The 

Legacy of Nenad's Philosophical Thought", dedicated to the outstanding 

contributions of our recently departed colleague and friend, Professor Nenad 

Miščević. 

The conference will be held at the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, 

University of Rijeka, on April 10–11, 2025, organized by the University of Rijeka, 

the Department of Philosophy at the Faculty of Humanities and Social 

Sciences, and the Croatian Society for Analytic Philosophy. 

Nenad's work, lectures, and mentorship have left a profound mark not only on the 

academic community but also on the lives of all those who had the privilege to 

collaborate with him. This conference aims to honor his intellectual legacy and 

deepen discussions on the topics that shaped his philosophical oeuvre. 

Given that Nenad’s philosophical work covered a remarkably broad spectrum of 

topics, including epistemology, metaphysics, philosophy of language, political 

philosophy, and ethics, we welcome papers and contributions from all areas of 

philosophy. We envision that the conference will engage with or at least touch upon 

some aspects of Nenad's philosophical work, but we are also happy to accept more 

personal reflections on Nenad as a philosopher, mentor, and colleague. 

We invite you to propose a presentation lasting 30 minutes, followed by 15 minutes 

for discussion. Please submit your presentation title no later than February 1, 2025. 

We will do our best to provide accommodation for all participants on the university 

campus. 

While we encourage all interested participants to attend in person, we have also 

provided an option for online participation for those for whom traveling to Rijeka may 

be challenging. 

We hope you will join us for this special event to collectively reflect on Nenad’s rich 

philosophical legacy and share ideas inspired by his work. 

We look forward to welcoming you! 

 

Sincerely, 

The Organizing Committee 


